
You’re Invited



The Department of Civil & Coastal Engineering,
the Transportation Research Center, the Center
for Multimodal Solutions for Congestion
Mitigation and the College of Engineering at the
University of Florida cordially invite you to a
reception at the

89th Annual Meeting of the
Transportation Research Board

Sunday, January 10, 2010
5:30 PM to 7:30 PM

Mezzanine at Marriott Wardman Park Hotel
2660 Woodley Road N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20008

Transportation Research Center
UF Civil & Coastal Engineering
365 Weil Hall
PO Box 116580
Gainesville, FL 32611
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